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November 2018 

Dear Head Teachers and parents, 

‘Be a chorister’ day, Norwich Cathedral, Saturday 19th January 2019 

10.30am – 4.00pm 

Please find the attached flyer giving details of our forthcoming ‘Be a chorister’ day which is taking 

place on Saturday 19th January 2019. 

Do you know of children who enjoy singing? This is the perfect day for them! 

Open to boys and girls of Primary School age, the day will consist of singing, musical games, lunch, 

with all the children joining together in the afternoon to sing a short service in the Cathedral, to 

which parents and families are warmly invited. Parents are encouraged to come along to hear a 

presentation about what life as a Cathedral chorister is all about, to enjoy free tours of the 

Cathedral and to have the opportunity to look around Norwich School.  

No previous singing experience is necessary – this is simply an opportunity for children to come 

along and enjoy the thrill of singing in the magnificent surroundings of the Cathedral. 

Details are on the attached flyer. There is no charge for the day, but it is essential to register in 

advance by visiting: 

 www.norwich-school.org.uk/admissions/register-your-interest 

Please do pass this on to any children who may be interested. 

With thanks and best wishes, 

 

Ashley Grote 

 


